

TOWN COUNCIL NEWS – JULY 2020

TOILETS – Brecon Town Council has opened its toilets at Lion Yard and the Promenade. Enhanced cleaning arrangements are in place and as an additional measure, hand sanitiser dispensers have been installed.

VISIT BRECON – The Visit Brecon office will be open from Monday 3rd August, initially between 11am and 2pm. We look forward to welcoming everyone once again.

PLAY PARKS – Brecon Town Council's play areas at Camden Road and Llanfaes Park will be open this week, with freshly painted swings and roundabouts, and provision of hand sanitiser and wipes.

POETRY TRAIL – A project to install a series of new benches at the Promenade, engraved with the line of a poem to commemorate VE Day 75 was postponed due to Covid 19, but will commence again shortly with options for benches presently under consideration.

HIGH STREET — Brecon Town Council is supportive of plans to extend licensing to allow local food and drink businesses to trade in designated areas in the street, using re-useable plastic glasses, to assist with helping to keep businesses running in the new era of social distancing.

RATS - Brecon Town Council is communicating with Powys County Council about their legal duties in relation to rats and in relation to education surrounding prevention of rat infestations, and other potential solutions for eradication.